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Public Health Division 

Center for Health Protection, Drinking Water Services 

Tina Kotek, Governor

November 5, 2024 
 
Chris Taylor 
EWEB-Carmen Smith Hydro Plant 
4200 Roosevelt Blvd. 
Eugene, OR 97402 
 
sent by email only 
 
Re: Well (PR#190-2020) 
 EWEB-Carmen Smith Hydro Plant (PWS ID#05556) 

Final Approval 
 
Dear Chris Taylor: 
 
On October 21, 2024, the Oregon Health Authority Drinking Water Services (DWS) 
received confirmation that the above project was completed according to the plans 
submitted and conditions set forth in the January 12, 2021, conditional approval letter.  The 
water system’s “Well #2” will be updated to approved.   
 
This verification completes the plan review requirements. Final approval is issued at this 
time, and the facility is approved for use. If you have any questions, please feel free to call 
me at 541-231-9077. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Zach Golik, PE 
Regional Engineer 
OHA-Drinking Water Services 
email 
 
CC:  Stephen Kirkley, Linn County Health Department 
 
  


